
‭Family Center PTO Meeting‬
‭May 22, 2024‬

‭Attendance:‬
‭Shelby Brett shelbybbrett@gmail.com‬
‭Subasana Shrestha subasanashrestha@gmail.com‬
‭Lauren Hamburg laurenmariehamburg@gmail.com‬
‭Stephanie Goette srgoette@gmail.com‬
‭Deanna Palagallo‬
‭Amy Perry‬
‭Stefanie Mott stefanie@chatmott.com‬
‭Michelle Snyder‬
‭Julie Gullickson‬
‭Allison Cayne‬

‭Welcome — Deanna Palagallo‬

‭●‬ ‭Really good year, a lot more involvement‬
‭●‬ ‭Looking at next year’s slate, there are a lot more people involved… looking great!‬

‭2024-25 Slate -- Deanna Palagallo‬
‭-Shelby Brett has agreed to be co-president. We would like to have two people each year moving‬

‭forward, with one person rolling off each year.‬
‭-Brock Reichart has agreed to be Treasurer‬
‭-McKenzie Walter will stay on as Secretary‬
‭-Subasana Shrestha will stay on as Communications‬
‭-Stephanie Goette and Ellie O’Brien as Teacher Appreciation‬
‭-Stefanie Mott and Alyssa Clark as Fundraising‬
‭-Lauren Hamburg will stay on as Community Outreach‬
‭-Allison Cayne & Allison Reichart as Book Fair‬

‭Fundraising - Stefanie Mott‬
‭-spirit wear form went out in enrollment packets‬
‭-a couple options for where to order from — will decide based on pre-orders‬
‭-thinking about making Parents Night Out as a fundraiser next year, potentially a silent auction‬
‭-have all of the class pictures taken — waiting for Redbud from the photographer. Due to last‬

‭minute completion, will offer pictures free of cost for Redbud families‬

‭Teacher Appreciation - Stephanie Goette and Shelby Brett‬
‭-teachers loved teacher appreciation week — Taco Buddha was a favorite‬
‭-next year looking at the teacher’s favorites list & do individualized gifts for each teacher with their‬

‭favorites (drink, candy, snack, etc)‬

‭Playground Upgrade - Amy Perry‬
‭-we are getting a log tunnel and a hill slide‬
‭-price with install came in over budget — but district will cover the difference‬
‭-slide will go on hill down to lower playground, log will go by the tree‬
‭-planning to install in July — to enjoy for next school year‬



‭Budget Update - Haozheng Jiang‬

‭1.‬ ‭PTO Membership - Parent Donation‬‭: We have received a $25 donation for the next year which‬
‭is shown in this budget‬

‭2.‬ ‭Parent Night Out‬‭: As of 5/19/2024, we have $754.61 in transit from CheddarUp to our Chase‬
‭Checking account.‬

‭3.‬ ‭Administrative Fee‬‭: We paid $218.69 to the school‬‭district to cover various expenses.‬

‭-one sponsorship request for next year — has to be a resident family, if they qualify for free meals‬
‭through free and reduced lunch program then they get 50% of four morning, if they get reduced then it’s‬
‭25% of four morning tuition.‬

‭This family qualified for 50% of the four morning tuition. Will be $2,596.50 for the year —‬
‭$259.65/month. Amy will let the family know it is approved.‬

‭Director’s Report - Amy Perry‬
‭-Popsicles on the Playground was great — a lot of families there, very successful‬

‭Closing — Deanna Palagallo‬
‭-Back to School Bash will be August 15 5:30-8:00‬

‭-PTO will have a table.  There will be a DJ, Greyhound mascot, food trucks.‬
‭-Bridget emailed out the Summer Play Date Groups — as of this morning, 49 families have‬

‭already filled out the form‬
‭-Will look into having Room Parents next year to help with communication from PTO to the‬

‭classroom parents‬


